
TOKYO SQUARE DANCE  

CALLERS ASSOCIATION 
  

 

This year the Tokyo Square Dance Callers Association is celebrating their 50th year as a 

leadership organization.  CALLERLAB’s Executive Board authorized the presentation of a 

special plaque honoring this achievement.   

 

  

To Elmer Sheffield, 

With great surprise and with many thanks I have received the plaque from CALLERLAB 

celebrating 50 years of activities of the Tokyo Square Dance Callers Association. 

This is a great honor to every member of TSDCA. I will display this in the main dancing 

hall and report the receipt to all of the dancers at the ceremony time at the 50th 

anniversary dance day. 

We will make further efforts to improve our calling skills and techniques so that many 

square dancers may enjoy dancing and the numbers may increase. 

Again, thank you very much for the thoughtfulness by you and CALLERLAB. 

  

Akihisa Nakajima 

President 

Tokyo Square Dance Callers Association 

 

 
  

 

http://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=363984380344958&set=a.363984370344959.85383.100002001987939&type=1&relevant_count=4

